

FRANCO NEWSLETTER

Get this in your email! Just go to FrancoWaterbury.com, and click "Subscribe to our newsletter"

February 2016

A higher than normal daily temperature has been welcomed, but please be careful when the snow does come. Take breaks when you are shoveling the snow and keep yourself warm.

Condolences were sent to **Rita Tomasiewicz** on the loss of her mother.

The kitchen, with **Mario Fusco** at the helm, has been an ongoing success. With the help of **Kevin Lincoln, Deb Wixon, and Terri Cullen,** their success was instrumental in the purchasing of the new chairs. Please support your club and stop by for a tasty steak sandwich or hamburgers on Fridays, starting at 6pm. sdalyergehde

With the ongoing, time-consuming help of Marc Chartier, our computer system is very user-friendly, and each month, the scrambled name will be chosen, randomly by the computer. Congratulations to Dan Bisaillon, the January scramble winner. Vice President Will Anton expressed his thanks to Marc and Alan Chartier and Dan Bisaillon for their help with the transition to get everyone their card on time. Please look to see if you have your name scrambled in all of your newsletters.

The *game dinner* has a limited number of \$30 tickets available. On February 21st at 4pm is when the feast begins. Draft beer (except Shebeen) is included. Volunteer to help **Mario Fusco** and **Kevin Lincoln** will be greatly appreciated.

Our city taxes have been paid. The club, every year, has to perform an inventory, for tax purposes. Help is

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Feb 7 Superbowl Sunday 5pm. \$10 food only and \$15 food and draft beer*, a shot when your team scores a touchdown

Feb 21 Game Dinner 4pm. \$30 limited number of tickets. Draft beer included*

March 1 Board of Directors meeting 7pm

needed and would be appreciated. Please see any board member to be directed on how you can help out.

Membership dues, as of February 1st, are \$55 per person, or \$80 for a married couple. You can pay by credit card, and as of March 1st, the same dues apply, but you will have to be voted in as a new member. If you have been an *honorary* member in good standing for three years, you may ask the Board of Directors to become a *Regular* member, which means you can participate more fully in the club.

New members were approved, all honorary members. Please welcome **Ricardo Cruz, Anthony** and **Kellie Cassina**, and **Dianna DiZinno**.

Karaoke will be revisited insofar as frequency and karaoke provider. The dates for February Karaoke will be the 6th and the 20th. The board selected **Paige Mathews** as the chairwoman of the entertainment committee.

The mechanical bowling machine will be replaced. A vendor has offered to take over the cigarette machine.

The kitchen, which has been a cornerstone of our club will be overhauled, and **Kevin Lincoln** has been selected to be the chairman.

You can check us out on:

Facebook: (www.facebook.com/francowaterbury)

Twitter: (@francowaterbury)

Our Website: (www.francowaterbury.com)

Our Hall is available for rental. Please call Will Anton at 203-754-6269 or email, hall@francowaterbury.com

Meat Pies are available at the bar year round. Please call or ask your bartender and place your order now! Slices are available at the Bar!

Don Mencio,

President

***** KARAOKE EVERY OTHER SATURDAY NIGHT!!! FEBRUARY 6th and 20th *****

